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From:

Sent: Thursday, 5 October 2023 7:00 PM

To:

Cc: olg@olg.nsw.gov.au

Subject: Shoalhaven City Council - Bioelektra Project - Enquiries from Mr  - Your 

Ref A874479 

Attachments: Email from Mr  regarding Bioelektra Project - 30 August 2023..pdf

Dear Ms  
 
I write with respect to the Preliminary Review being undertaken with respect to Shoalhaven City Council’s 
Resource Recovery (Bioelektra) Project. 

Council has received the attached correspondence from a community member Mr  
.  

Mr  has raised a number of concerns with respect to the Council’s Management of its 
proposed Resource Recovery Centre Project at West Nowra, and in particular the actions of 
Council when determining to enter into a contract for the project with Bioelektra Australia. 

Council’s CEO, Mr  has suggested that I forward this correspondence to you for 
your information. 

Mr  has been advised that the Office of Local Government is currently making enquiries 
with respect to the project and that Council is of the view that until such time that the findings of 
the Office’s review are outlined to Council and other enquiries have been concluded that it would 
be presumptive to provide detailed answers to the questions which he has raised. 

Please contact the undersigned if you have any queries or advice to the Council with respect to 
the attached. 

Thankyou and Regards 

  

 

 

 

 
Manager - Business Assurance & Risk / Public Officer  
 
+61 2 4429   |  +61  
Bridge Road (PO Box 42) Nowra NSW 2541 
shoalhaven.nsw.gov.au  
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